WOKINGHAM COPY.

2%rd December, 1941.

Dear Sirsa,

With referenece to the entry in gour Return 5b
for last month relative to the steamer "MARI II", I shall
be glad to reeeive your report on thls eamse without delay
as 1t 1s observed that the vessel left your port over a
month ago.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classifieation Committee,
The Surveyors,
PLYMOUTH,
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